5 November 2019

Brent Layton
Chair
Electricity Authority

cc James Stevenson-Wallace, Chief Executive, Electricity Authority

By e-mail: brent.layton@xtra.co.nz, james.stevenson-wallace@ea.govt.nz

Hi Brent and James,

Electric Kiwi welcomes the EA’s consultation on winbacks. We consider that our letter of 10 October
on winbacks and the EA’s response should be posted on the winback consultation webpage.

Electric Kiwi considers it a matter of good regulatory practice to be transparent.
Our letter is highly relevant to stakeholders submitting on the EA’s winback ban proposal

consultation, as it provides support for the EA’s rejection of MDAG’s advise and also offers an
alternative, superior, Code change to implement a ban on winbacks.

Kind Regards,

Luke

Luke Blincoe

Chief Executive, Electric Kiwi Ltd
luke.blincoe@electrickiwi.co.nz
+64 27 601 3142




